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Now in Sorrento Valley 

On January 17th, I visited Hera Hub’s  Sorrento 
Valley location. Hera Hub is the first internation-
al female-focused coworking space: a shared,      
flexible work and meeting space where entrepre-
neurial women can create and collaborate in a 
professional, productive, spa-like environment.  

Prepared. For Life.™ 

Thanks to the Rancho Pen asquitos Cub Scout 
Pack 621 (and friends) for inviting me to speak at 
the January 24th meeting. The Rancho Mesa Dis-
trict serves communities including Rancho 
Pen saquitos, Mira Mesa, Miramar, and Sorrento 
Valley.  

Drones 
On January 26th,  I attended the grand opening of 
the Hornets Nest at Coleman University. Drone 
companies showcased their technologies and/or 
demonstrated their platforms at the indoor 
drone range.  

We All Count 

On January 27th, James, Allen, Ian and I woke up 
before sunrise to participate in the Regional Task 
Force on the Homeless' annual We All Count. We  
counted sheltered and unsheltered homeless in-
dividuals and families in Clairemont.  

http://herahub.com/
http://ranchomesa.sdicbsa.org
http://ranchomesa.sdicbsa.org
http://www.auvsisandiego.com/events/new-item638
http://www.rtfhsd.org/pitc/


 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

On January 28th,  I attended the 12th Annual Mira 
Mesa Te t Festival. Chu c Mừ ng Na m Mớ ! This 
year’s theme was “Spring to New Horizons.” 

Year of the Rooster Celebrating One Year 

James and I had a great time on January 28th at 
Pure Project Brewing's 1-year anniversary. We 
sampled their "new fashioned" anniversary brew.  

http://www.sdtet.com/
http://purebrewing.org/

